in this issue >>>

RSPB Big Garden Bird Watch

Music Mark School

Celebrations

Core Value - Peace

Karate

Volunteer Day



1B have been using mathematical skills in making groups of 10, up to 50.

Spring Wk 4 28/1/2022



We are Chester Blue Coat; our Christian family encourages those of all faiths and none to value and celebrate our diversity. We grow together as a community of unique individuals, doing everything in love.



Chester Blue Coat CE Primary School Newsletter

current topics >>>

RSPB Big Garden Bird Watch

This weekend, is the annual RSPB Big Garden Bird Watch. Last year, more than one million people took part in Big Garden Birdwatch, all coming together to look out for birds. We were one of the many that did this, with parents and families supporting at home whilst we were in the enforced lockdown. Classes have looked at the different species of bird that are found on our site, with obvious favourites house sparrows, pigeons and crows featuring prominently.

Shockingly, we've lost 38 million birds from UK skies in the last 50 years, so it is vital we do all we can to look after our birdlife. As a conservation charity the RSPB depends on the support of the public to save nature and to look after places where wildlife can thrive. We have been thinking about this in our Worship and in our lessons. Families can also make a difference by taking part in Big Garden Birdwatch this weekend, $28^{th} - 30^{th}$ January.



All about Robins by Tai in Year 3



Four weeks in

Doing everything in love, go and do likewise.

Four weeks into the new term and it has been another busy week. Lots going on, many classes looking at the different birds on the school site and wonderful poetry to name but a few. Obviously the COVID situation is ever changing, please refer to the back of this Newsletter regarding updates previously sent out.

Could you give some time to support the school with the tidying, organising and developing of the outdoor space?

Parts of the external areas of the school are looking a little tired and in need of attention. Unfortunately, the school's budget will not allow any financial outlay, and over the past two years since Mr Hover has been Headteacher, a significant amount of financial savings have had to occur. Coupled with the pandemic, if has made things challenging, especially when it comes to developing the outdoor area. The school has actively looked for funding and received donations to begin the development of the outdoor learning area but further areas are in need of attention.

We would like to arrange a 'Volunteer Day' on Saturday 5th

March. The school will be open all day (9am – 4pm)and Mr Hover and Mr Wilson will be on site. We are looking for volunteers who could give a few hours of time to tidying, organising and developing the outdoor space. There is no expectation to stay all day – any time that is given would be gratefully received. Teas and coffees will be provided. Although the school has a number of gardening tools, if families could come armed with tools such as spades, forks, shovels etc. that would be great. We hope to see as many of you there as possible. Thank you in advance!

Other Information >>>

Mrs Challinor – 77 miles for Colt Ledsham

Mrs Challinor will be having her 77th Birthday on the 28th January 2022 (congratulations!) and is going to walk 77 miles, aiming to complete it in a month. It's to raise money for Colt Ledsham, soon to be 8yrs old, who is being treated for Acute Lymphoblastic leukemia as he has recently relapsed.

Colt has already completed and rang the end of treatment Bell on the 30th of May 2021 that you may have seen. But 7 months on he has relapsed and is now back in treatment for up to another 3 years under the care of Alder Hey Hospital again.

If anyone would like to support her and maybe come walk with her, use the link below.

https://www.gofundme.com/f/walk-my-age-77-miles-for-colt-ledhsam

Volunteer Day Saturday 5th March 9am – 4pm

Celebration Certificate Recipients!

1B – Ethan Campbell 1MO – Laura Pokoradi

2SL - Dhwani Hanamel

2MW – Maxwell Baldock and Benjamin Ibrahimi

3S – Elle Llewellyn-Bown

3G – Hollie Doran

4P – Matas Zvirblinskas

4B - Zhyar Babakr

5H – Florence Baldock

5LER - Julia Fraczewska

6P – Zaid Arnaout

6PWK – Maisie Paterson

BLUE COAT SCHOOL KARATE DOJO

JUNIOR CLUB and ADULT CLASSES

(EVERY SUNDAY & THURSDAY)

Sunday mornings 10.30am – 12.00pm Thursdays 6.30pm – 8.00pm

Boys & Girls, 6 years & above / Adults all ages

INTERESTED

Contact Senior Instructor - Tony Fennell (6th Dan)

Phone: 07949221768

Email: tonyfennell@cnwkarate.co.uk

Our club is affiliated to the C N W S K A

Cheshire & North Wales Shotokan Karate Academy





Chicken Volunteering Link – click here to offer your services to look after the chickens! Still a few dates needed!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1pA5IpGiyLPQl 7 blJzO3o2JoXHUIYC4H53u1 bec8BI/edit#

Changes to the self-isolation period for those who test positive for COVID-19

This change came into effect in England on Monday 17th January 2022 and applies to all positive cases, regardless of vaccination status.

People who are self-isolating with COVID-19 have the option to reduce their isolation period after 5 full days if they test negative with an LFD test on both Day 5 and Day 6 and they do not have a temperature. For example, if they test Negative on the morning of Day 5 and the morning of Day 6, they can return to their education or childcare setting immediately on Day 6.

The first test must be taken no earlier than Day 5 of the self-isolation period, and the second must be taken the following day. All test results should be reported to NHS Test and Trace.

If the result of either test is positive, people should continue to self-isolate until there are negative results from two LFD tests on consecutive days or until completion of 10 full days of self-isolation, whichever is earliest.

Anyone who is unable to take LFD tests or anyone who continues to have a temperature will need to complete the full 10-day period of self-isolation.

